Tennessee TrRaILs AssociATION

P.0. BOX 4913
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37405

MINUTES
FIRST QUARTER BOARD MEETING
January 16, 1981

The meeting was held at the Murphy Center, Middle Tennessee State
Unliversity, Murfreeshboro.

Present: Bertha Chrietzberg Abgsent: Dot Lingerfelt
Joe Galnes Grimes Slaughter
Evelyn Tretter Diane Davidson

Evan Means

Sharen Patterson

John Clark

Al Payne

Jerry Strouthers

Boeb Richards

Jack Neff Dave Stidham

Al Payne, resource manager at 0ld Hickeory Lake, and ranger
Jerry Strouthérs presented a slide program on the lakesshore
management plan and discussed the present attempt by owners of
property adjacent to the public land te make the plan less
restrictive in use of 1t for private purposes,

A motlon was passed to support the Corps eof Eusineer's lakeshore
management plan for 0ld Hickory Lake, : and to have
Jack Neff present an official TTA statement at a public meeting

in Gallatis on Jan. 20,

Dr. Neff read a proposed statement, which was approved by the board.
The statement recommended one minor change im the plam which would
'spell out the presert restrictions more clearly.

Bertha Chrletzberg, presideat, reported on the Tennessee Envireon-
mental Councll Intergroup Conference held at Camp Cumberland in the
fall., She sald several resolutions were forwarded to Gov. Lamar Alex-
ander and other appropriate people in state government.

There was a motlion to have TTA Jjoin the Eavirommental Action Fund
as an associate member for $100 per-year. The motion was tabled,

Joe Galnes reported that the Trail of the Lonesome Pine is

threatened. The north half, 35 miles, is about complete and will

be dedicated soon. Constructlon on the south end has been stopped

by the Department of Conservatien in a deal with local citizems who
al object te the trail.

Objective: To promote, construct, and maintain a state-wide system of hiking trails, and to work for
the conservation of natural resources inherent to this ohjective.

Sponsor for the Cumberiand Trail
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Mr. Galnes recommended talking to Conservation officials and
writing leglslators, supporting the trail. He was concerned that
the public was not contacted,

He discussed the reorganization of the Department of Conservation
uader the new commissioner, Charles Howsll. He sald commitment to
tralls and scenic rivers is still there.

Mrs.Chrietzberg appointed Dave Stidham and Evan Means to jein her
in meeting wlith the new commissioner.

It was announced that the results of some of the worksheps at the
Standing Stone State Park seminmar and annual meeting in 1979 would
be published soon.

It was alsoc aannounced that a portien of the north Cumberland Trall
would be opened May 2.

A motion waes passed to hold the annual meeting at Camp Cumberland,
Crossville, Oct. 17-18.

Evelyn Tretter, Recerding Secretary



